
 

 

 

  

Friday 24th November 2023 

 
In Nursery this week... 

Everyone has enjoyed reading our “Talk for Writing” text “It was a Cold, Dark Night” 

and sorted animals to create an Autumn forest.  

Children loved acting out our “Autumn Leaves” poem and have continued to explore 

Autumn Art. We have also been developing our fine motor skills with our “finger gym” 

activity using pipe cleaners and ribbons to wrap around pine cones. 

Our favourite book of the week was “Hedgehog’s Balloon” and everyone made their 

own play dough hedgehog, counting matchstick spikes. 

There has been lots of Maths using our Autumn finds to compare sizes and amounts. 

Outdoors, children have thoroughly enjoyed our new mud kitchen area and everyone 

has been so creative making Autumn potions and mixtures!  

In Nursery next week… 

We will be creating large scale “playground people” with 2 eyes, 2 hands, 2 arms, 2 

legs. As we continue to learn about the number 2, we will also be reading the story of 

“Noah’s Ark”, counting sets of 2 animals. 

 

Reminders… -PE continues every Friday.  Children should wear trainers/pumps and   
                            plain, dark joggers/leggings                                                                                                

-Snack money is £1 per week or £7 for this half term. Please send any 
outstanding payments into Nursery. 

                          - 
Nursery Nativity- 

We are inviting all parents/ carers to a special Nursery Christmas performance 

“A Nursery Rhyme Nativity”. Please see the following dates and times for 

performances… 

AM performance-  Tuesday 12th December 10.45am 

PM performance-  Friday 15th December 2.30pm 

 

Home Activity… 
Please help your child to find matching pairs of earrings, socks, mittens, shoes, slippers 
or gloves at home helping your child to know the value of 2. We would love to hear that 
the children have helped sort matching items while putting the washing away at home! 
Please send in a matching pair for Show and Tell session on Monday. 

 

Stars of the Week… 
 
            Romily D & Coby C   
 

        Many thanks for your ongoing support                       


